
   

 

UPDATED SUBMISSION PROCESS FOR PRODUCER-OF-RECORD LETTER 
 
Distribution Administration has revised the submission process for Producer-of-Record (POR) letter 
to improve efficiency. Effective Sept. 1, 2014, producers will need to submit POR letters to their 
assigned Highmark client manager.  
 
Your Highmark client manager will be responsible for receiving all POR letters, reviewing them to 
ensure all of the required elements are accounted for, and submitting them to Distribution 
Administration for processing. This will help streamline and expedite the submission process.  
 
Distribution Administration should no longer directly receive POR letters. For some, this may be 
business as usual. For others, this process is new.  
 
When submitting a POR letter, keep the following items in mind. POR letters must: 

1. Be on the client's letterhead.  
2. Be legibly signed by an authorized company representative (e.g., owner, partner, etc.). 
3. Include the client number or group number (either in the letter or in an attachment). 
4. For group sizes of fewer than 100, indicate that commission is payable. 
5. For group sizes of 100 or more, include the exact commission amount. 

Letters that do not meet all of the requirements above will be considered invalid, and as a result, 
cannot be accepted from an audit perspective. For a seamless process, please review these 
requirements before submitting the letter to your client manager.  
 
Download sample letters: 

• Sample POR Letter - Central PA Group Size 2-99 
• Sample POR Letter - Central PA Group Size 100+ 

Upon receipt of a POR letter, Highmark client managers are required to submit the POR letter within 
48 hours to Distribution Administration. Highmark client managers have been informed of these 
changes and the requirements. Below are effective dates for changing producers via receipt of a 
valid POR letter: 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

http://cl.exct.net/?qs=6aeab744ab5d21e19828f4246d25aa1191fcb4aa30f7f2176bbc746d5cd2cef3396f66ca9ccd0d4e
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=6aeab744ab5d21e18437994cc3d954ca7d8c66d3a98436bb29848accac353d36be48d82039d55705
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=6aeab744ab5d21e17521f848b2fb07a4658ff6e3dfa544fbee2f3a50ace4e69073e6b2562bd48448
http://cl.exct.net/?qs=6aeab744ab5d21e17521f848b2fb07a4658ff6e3dfa544fbee2f3a50ace4e69073e6b2562bd48448�


This email and any attachments contain important information about Highmark, including its products, customers and 
business processes, and may include information which Highmark considers to be confidential and proprietary ("the 

Highmark Information") The Highmark Information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it 
is addressed, including employees of that entity with a need to access such information. Unauthorized use, disclosure 
or copying of the Highmark Information, including the posting of such information on a website or social media sites 

that can be accessed by third parties, is strictly prohibited.  

 
 


